
June 11th , 2024

Hello future Antiochian!

I amNathan Ortlieb, the Assistant Director of Student Success and Academic
Resources. Although August is still two months away, we are very eager to welcome
you into our community! As we continue to plan for Orientation, you can expect to
receive weekly updates from our different departments, each including important
dates/deadlines.

Student Support: Here on campus, we aim to provide support for the academic, community, and personal wellness aspects of
your time here.

1. Academic Support: During your time at Antioch, you may find use in utilizing one of our academic support systems,
such as peer tutoring, student success events, or recurring meetings with myself. For more information about these
resources, please see our webpage for the Center for Academic Support Services (CASS).

2. Community Support: Entering a new community can come with a set of unique challenges, and although the experience
of entering college brings a lot of opportunities for personal growth, it is also important to acknowledge the potential for
obstacles. Luckily, there are supports in place to help you navigate this exciting transition. Our Residence Life team,
including professional staff and our fantastic team of RAs, are available to help you throughout your Antioch
experience. Members of this team are the perfect first-step to reach out to when you need to be connected to campus
resources, but aren’t exactly sure who to reach out to or how to receive support.

3. Personal Wellness: We have many programs that seek to provide support through difficult times and help students
flourish. Surrounding our campus, there are plenty of local medical resources for students. Additionally, counseling
services staff are located in Pennell House and offer inclusive and holistic ways to heal and grow. If you ever want to
spend some time increasing physical activity, we have our spectacular Wellness Center full of various amenities and
activities for students to prioritize their wellness.

Accommodations: At Antioch, accommodations are generally divided into two categories, academic accommodations, which are
done with the goal of making the classroom an accessible space through addressing specific student needs, or housing
accommodations, which are made for ensuring students can be safe, comfortable, and successful in the campus living
environment. This includes requests for emotional support animals (ESAs). If you would like to discuss the possibility of
receiving accommodations or additional resources, please reach out to myself, Nathan Ortlieb, utilizing the contact information
listed in my signature. If you would like to begin the process of receiving accommodations, please feel free to fill out this form.

Student Billing/Accounts and Financial Aid: On campus, there are two main folks you’ll be working with when it comes to
finances. The first, who you may have already heard from in the application process is Alina Olson. Alina is our Director of
Financial Aid, and is the person to talk to for questions about your scholarship, overall costs, and loan distribution. For more
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https://forms.gle/ScZ2ynNZxTH9Ct827
https://antiochcollege.edu/team-members/alina-olson/


information, see the cost and financial aid webpage. On the other hand, for questions about accounts, paying bills, or student
health insurance, you’ll want to reach out to Lynda Early in the student billing office. If you have a question about finances but
aren’t completely sure who to reach out to, feel free to reach out to either of these folks and they will be happy to help you out or
get you connected to the right person.

As previously mentioned, you’ll be hearing from us weekly now. Throughout June, please keep an eye out for the following
information:

● Information regarding Federal Work College, as well as covering job selections and/or job availability.
● Information regarding our campus dining options, as well as information about our farm.
● Information regarding placement testing and advising

In addition to the previously mentioned communication you will receive, please register to join us for a Q&A session regarding
the information above onWednesday, June 26th, from 1-2pm EST. To attend this event, you must register using this link by
Monday, June 24th, by 5:00pm EST. All individuals who register will be emailed a virtual meeting invitation.

In the meantime, if you have any questions, concerns, or just need someone to process this information with, please don’t hesitate
to reach out to me! Thank you again for keeping an eye on your inbox, and we’re looking forward to meeting you when you arrive
in Yellow Springs in August!

Best wishes,

Nathan Ortlieb
He/Him
Assistant Director of Student Success and Academic Resources
Nortlieb@antiochcollege.edu
937-767-1286, ext. 0193
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